
 

Harrold’s Newsletter Feb 22 

What’s new? This month we have 

been having a tidy up in our room and re 

arranging some of the furniture to make full 

use of the space we have. We have made 

a lovely little kitchen area which the 

children have thoroughly enjoyed playing 

in. We hope you enjoy looking at the 

pictures. 

 

Could you help? If anyone has any 

Kitchen utensils or anything that would go well 
for our new kitchen area we’d be very grateful! 
We are also on the hunt for a small child’s table 
to set up a pretend eating area. 
 

Bookings Please could you continue to 

book onto sessions via our email address 
Harrold@kidsdawntildusk.co.uk or send us a 
message via our mobile 07824442230 If possible 
please could you give us at least 24hours notice 
for a booking, as we need to make sure we have 
enough space for your child/children. Please 
wait for a member of staff to reply to 
confirm the booking, Do not ring school 
until we have confirmed (We will try to 
get back to you ASAP)  
 

Facebook some of you may be aware we 

have a Dawn until dusk Facebook page please 
go give it a like to see pictures of what we and 
all the other clubs have been up to.  
 

Dawn until dusk Before, After School & 
Holiday Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

+

 

 

mailto:Harrold@kidsdawntildusk.co.uk

